
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Rotary Club Of 

SOUTH BUNBURY (INC) 
 

PO BOX 324  BUNBURY  WA  6231 
 

www.southbunburyrotary.mysouthwest.com.au 

 

THE BULLY 

Issue No: 06 
Print Post Publication No: 

631937/0004 

 

Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 

0413 743 601 before 10 am 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

 

 

APOLOGIES: 
To A/Sgt-at-arms Turk 

Ellis, by 10am by phone or 

SMS on 0413 743 601 

(apologies to Rose Hotel 

have been discontinued)            

Send Contributions 

&Information for the 

Bully to: 
          Jim Stephen at  
jim@standdeliver.com.au 
 

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Wed, August 10th 2011 
  

Guest Speaker  

Dr Peter Terren – A High Voltage Obsession. 

 

Duties: August 10th  August 17th 

Host & Grace Bruce Lynch Mike Presser 

Properties Steve Hinton & John Gray Ray Philp & Eric Hodgson 

Reception Brian Castieau & Rod Downe Kevin Eagles &Len Andel 

Introduction Dean Freeman Zaki Dorkham 

Thanks John Gillingham Murray Harris 

Ticket Sales Keady McCallum Ben Andrew 

Fines Peter Hill David Miles 

Raffle Spinner Murray Connop Murray Connop 

   
   

COMING  EVENTS 
Aug 17

th
 Vocational visit- South West Institute of Technology: 

Heavy Duty Vehicle Facility. Meet at 5pm, 8 Sylvan Way 

Aug 20th  Sausage sizzle- Bunnings 

Sept 2nd Happy Hour- venue required, ring Turk if you can help 

Oct 19
th
  Bike Trek 

 

                             LIFES LITTLE CELEBRATIONS 

Birthdays Wedding 
Anniversaries 

Induction Anniversaries 

16/8 Mike Honeybell  11/8 Zaki Dorkham- 18yrs 

  13/8. Les Pike- 23 years 

   

   

 

      Beg Parding 
Beg parding, Mrs Harding, 
Is my kitting in your garding? 
‘Yes she is, and all alone, 
Chewing on a mutting bone’ 
Anon  

         TEEVEE 

In the house of Mr and Mrs Spouse, he and she would watch teevee 

And never a word between them spoken, until the day the set was broken 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

President Glenys welcomed Greg James back to the Club and also congratulated Mike Honeybell 
and his Black Tie Ball Committee for their sterling efforts in organising and promoting the Black Tie 
Ball and arranging the various items for the auction. Glenys said 20 members would be attending 
and this accounted for 14 tables. 

 

Japan, Malaysia and Indonesia that Eric and Pat were involved in were memorable events. Eric 
made a plea for the Club to revisit the formation of a Rotaract Club in Bunbury. At the time the 
past Rotaract Club folded many young people in Bunbury were leaving to work in Perth but with 
an increase in Bunbury’s population since then this may have changed. 
Eric also talked about some of the past characters in our Club who have made South Bunbury 
such a great Club. Well done Eric.  

 

Just as well Greg James has a good sense of 
humour. One of the first to greet Greg on his 
return from the ill list was Ben Andrew who 
has recently joined the profession of funeral 
director. Seen here is Ben complete with tape 
assuring Greg that if required he is ready to 
provide his services no matter the hour or the 
day. This alone should ensure that Greg 
makes a very fast return to vibrant health.  
Great to have you back Greg.  

 

Eric Hodgson spoke very eloquently on the 
occasion of reaching 80 years of age, and 
celebrating with Pat their 57th wedding 
anniversary. Eric said Rotary had become a 
major part of his life from the time he joined 
the Club in 1974 as it gave him the opportunity 
to do something he enjoyed doing; helping the 
community. And apart from Rotary he is still at 
it, providing assistance to older people at the 
RSL on how to fill out tax returns. Eric listed 
some of the changes in Rotary since he first 
joined when everyone wore a tie to dinner 
meetings. The Rotary Friendship Tours to 
Japan, Malaysia and Indonesia that Eric and 

Sparks, Jodie  

Jul 01, 2011  

 

From Within 

A message from the District Governor 

Today commences a new chapter in my Rotary life, a new page in the tale of Rotary’s  history…a tale that will be 
co-written by the Rotarians of our wonderful District. Let us work together to write a tale of successes, of hope, of 
opportunities seized and lives changed. A tale of a Rotary that is stronger, more relevant and more vibrant than 
ever before. 

We Rotarians are pragmatic idealists and we bring our ideals to life through our Rotary service. We aspire to live 
our lives ethically and honestly, having The Four-Way Test to guide us. 

We as Rotarians refuse to fall prey to indifference.  We are in Rotary to change the world — for why else would 
we be Rotarians? Each of us joined Rotary because we want the ability to reach out and to show others that we 
care. We are here because we believe in change – and that change, any real change, has to come from us, 
starting from within us, from inside each one of us. 


